
• Nov. 8th – NO SCHOOL

• Nov. 11- Remembrance Day NO SCHOOL

• Nov. 22nd – SISTER O’ BRIEN & ST. PAUL 
locations NO SCHOOL

• Nov. 25th – ST. PAUL location NO SCHOOL

• Nov. 25th Scholastic book orders due

• Nov. 29th – ST. ANGELA location NO 
SCHOOL 

Our family day at the Pumpkin Maze was so much 
fun! Thank you to all the families who could make 
it!

Our Halloween Week was Spooktacular! We love 
seeing the kids in their costumes! Thank you to 
the families who sent us Halloween treats. 

We are looking forward to another wonderful 
month of learning ahead. 

This month we will be learning about Remembrance 
Day, Animals and our pets and animal habitats. We 
will also be learning the letters R,D,P,H
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• Our preschool runs on  the GSCS school year 
calendar. If the main school is not operating 
we are closed as well. This month each main 
school is closed for parent conferences or 
retreat. Please take note of your location Non 
school days.

• Scholastic book orders go home monthly. You 
may order online or with the flyer. Online 
purchases of $30.00 earn you a free $6.00 
Book (see coupon code when ordering). All 
orders earn rewards for our classrooms. If 
you need help finding your teacher, school or 
setting up your online account please feel free 
to talk to your teacher.

• If your child is to be away due to illness or any 
other event please inform your teacher. 
(contact information on the magnetic business 
card provided in your handbook.)

• Please remember to send a NUT FREE snack 
of only 1 or 2 items to ensure your child can 
participate in all classroom activities. Also we 
request NO JUICE BOXES

• If you have not sent your Family photo please 
send as soon as possible.


